
 

 

David J Rowlands AM 

Chair, Petitions Committee  
By Email  

05 July 2018 

Dear David  

Petition P-05-751 Recognition of Parental Alienation  

Thank you for your letter regarding the above Petition, which the Committee 

noted at its meeting on 28 June.  

I can confirm that to date, the Committee has not considered this issue or 

anything relating to it during this Assembly. The Committee also recently agreed 

its forward work programme and there are no plans to consider this matter in the 

foreseeable future.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 


